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The Hinsdale School Board and the Community Connections 
Committee invite you to join us on Wednesday May 23 for a 
Community Forum on the District’s involvement in the PACE 
program. 

The Community Forum will depart from the more formal 
format of the monthly school board meetings and will offer an 
opportunity for a more in depth discussion of this important 
topic. 

From the NH Department of Education: NH PACE is a first-in-
the-nation accountability strategy that offers a reduced level 
of standardized testing together with locally developed 
common performance assessments. These assessments are 
designed to support deeper learning through competency 
education, and to be more integrated into students’ day-to-
day work than current standardized tests. Meaningful 
assessment is a key part of a strategy to ensure students are 
getting the most out of their education.  

A discussion about the District’s involvement in the PACE 
program will be led by Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
Karen Craig and the PACE Committee. 

More information about PACE can be found at the NH 
Department of Education’s website: 

www.education.nh.gov/assessment-systems/pace.htm 


